
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

October 8 , 1942. 

Dear Mr . Carter : 

Thank you ever so much for your 
letter of October thi rd . I shall be very 
glad to show the President the details about 
the ermine-beaver , which you presented to him. 
Also , I shall be glad to follow your sugges­
tion in regard to having the belt buckle 
dipped. 

It was a real pleasure to see you 
when we were in Fort Wo r th. We all enjoyed 
our visit so much and your hospitality , as 
always , was in the real 11 Amon Carter stylen. 

Many thanks again for all your 
kindnesses and we look f orward to seeing you 
soon . 

With every best wish from us all, 
and again with our grateful thanks , 

Always sincerely, 

f;fau-li:~ 
Grace G. Tully 

Private Secretary 

Mr. Amon Carter , 
Fort Wor th Star-Telegram, 
For t ~orth , Texas . 
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